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Important	Dates:	
November	20	–	Spirit	Day	–	Sports	Team	Day	
November	23	–	7:00pm	“Canvas	Bootcamp”	for	families	
November	23	&	24	–	Mini	Help	Canvas	Sessions	
November	23	&	24	–	3	hour	Early	Dismissal	
November	23,	24,	25th	–	Parent/Teacher	Conferences	
November	26	&	27	–	Schools	and	Offices	Closed		-	Thanksgiving	Holiday	
	
Schedule	for	3	hour	Dismissal	on	Monday	and	Tuesday:	
Period	1	–	8:30-9:15	
Period	2	–	9:30	–	10:15	
Period	3	–	10:30	–	11:15	
Period	4	–	11:30	–	12:15	
There	are	no	support	classes	on	Monday	and	Tuesday.			
	
Parent	Support	Offerings	for	Canvas	
Are	you	struggling	with	Canvas	and	supporting	your	child?		Just	looking	for	
additional	tips	to	navigate?	
Our	staff	is	anxious	to	assist	you	by	holding	a	Canvas	Night	on	Monday,	November	
23	from	7-8.	They	are	also	helping	by	conducting	mini	lessons	on	Calendar,	
submitting	assignments,	checking	grades,	etc…on	Monday	and	Tuesday	
November	23	and	24th.		Please	see	the	attached	flyer	for	more	details	and	
meeting	codes.	
	
Counseling	info		
If	you	missed	the	Parent	Wellness	Night	on	Monday,	November	16th	,	you	can	find	
the	information	presented	on	our	counseling	
website	https://wlmscounselingoffice.weebly.com/	in	the	"FAMILY"	tab.			
	
Technology	Support	
If	families	are	having	technology	concerns	to	please	call	school	at	410-313-6957	
and	we	will	be	in	contact.	
	



	
Thanksgiving	Break	Meal	Services:	Adjustments	for	November	23–December	4,	
2020	
Howard	County	public	schools	will	be	closed	for	parent/teacher	conferences	and	
the	Thanksgiving	holiday	from	Wednesday,	November	25	through	Friday,	
November	27.	To	ensure	children	have	access	to	essential	nutrition	over	the	
holiday	period,	families	may	pick	up	meals	in	advance	to	cover	the	holiday	break.	
The	following	adjustments	will	be	made	to	meal	services:	

• There	is	no	meal	service	Wednesday,	November	25-Friday,	November	27.	
• Meals	for	November	24-29	will	be	available	for	pickup	on	Tuesday,	

November	24.	
• Pre-ordering	will	not	be	available	for	meals	picked	up	Monday,	November	

23	or	30.	Walk	up	(non-pre-ordered)	meals	may	be	picked	up	those	and	
other	days	schools	are	in	session.	

• Pre-ordering	services	will	resume	for	meals	to	be	picked	up	beginning	
Thursday,	December	3.	Pre-orders	for	that	day	must	be	submitted	by	
Tuesday,	December	1,	12:45	p.m.	

Meals	are	provided	at	no	cost	to	any	HCPSS	student	or	any	child	under	age	18.		
	


